
July 21, 1931,

G. G. MacKinnon, Eeq 
Mann and MacKinnon, 
132 St, James St. W 
Montreal, P. Q.
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• »

Dear Mr, MaoKinnon.

I have your letter of yesterday, 
and shall gladly hold both dates, September 24th-25th, 
for a luncheon with the Montreal Branch of the McGill 
Graduatee* Society,

Ever yours faithfully*

Principal


